LATE DISTRIBUTION FOR COUNCIL – April 6, 2004

VANCOUVER BOARD OF PARKS AND RECREATION **A1(i)**

April 6, 2004

Mayor L. Campbell and Members of Council City Hall Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Mayor Campbell and Members of Council:

The Board at its regular meeting on Monday, April 5, 2004, discussed the report with regard to the Allocation of Community Amenity Contribution: Improvements at Pigeon Park and Development of the Downtown Skateboard Plaza and approved the following motion:

THAT the Board expresses its support for the proposal to allocate \$120,000 from the Community Amenity Contribution collected from the rezoning of 550 Taylor Street to improvements at Pigeon Park, and \$20,000 toward the development of the Downtown Skateboard Plaza.

Regards,

Susan J. Mundick General Manager